
Friday 27th January 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, your children will be taking their SATs tests during the week commencing
Tuesday 9th May of this year. Whilst we, as teachers, strive to make your child’s final year at
primary school as enjoyable as possible (and try not to dwell on testing) we understand how
effective preparation can provide your child with the tools to approach these tests with
confidence.

As part of our revision plan, we encourage the children to complete short, regular tasks in
Maths, Reading and SPAG, both at school and at home. In order to facilitate this, we have
provided all the children with their own copies of CGP Buster books.  The enclosed pack
includes everything your child should need to aid them with their SATs preparation at home.
Unfortunately, we do not have any additional copies of the books so please ensure your
child takes care of their revision pack.

Each book contains short, 10-minute exercises, and we recommend that your child
completes one of each subject per week. The answers are contained at the back of the book
– these can be removed, enabling you to mark these with your child when they have
completed an exercise.

We have provided a timetable indicating when to complete the exercises so that we can
discuss and support your child with any difficulties they found with that week’s tasks. We
expect the children to bring their books into school every Monday so that we can monitor
their progress and address any difficulties they have found.

There will be extra exercises that do not appear on the timetable, that your child might like to
complete in addition to those timetabled.

Thank you for your continued support and, if you have any further questions about SATs, or
how else you might want to support your child, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s
teacher.

Yours Sincerely,

The 5/6Team


